M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:  
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 28, 2018
RE:
Change Order #1 – Door Stations District-wide

BG# 18-394

There are six changes to the above project.
Proposal #2R – Adding a desk mount station at Yealey Elementary, including electric.  Add - $134
Proposal #3 – Replacing the existing door at Gray Middle since it was found to be too wide to accommodate installation of the new buzzer system.  Add - $3,289

Proposal #5 – Welding tabs for ASA strike at Stephens Elementary.  This opening originally had a panic device and was part of the full width entrance/egress sequence and had no association with the office.  When the security vestibule was added, the lockset was changed so that it could be locked and the existing surface mounted strike remained as it functioned properly.  The new electric strike required a recess, which had to be created upon field observation by the technicians.  The recess was created by the contractor at no cost.  Once created, the strike tabs were welded into the frame to properly work with the new system.  Add - $442

Proposal #6R – Furnishing and installing a camera with intercom at Ballyshannon Middle.  Add - $5,495

Proposal #7 – Furnishing and installing a new auto operator at Conner High. 

Add - $3,240

Proposal #8 – Pulling additional wire and adding a relay at Thornwilde Elementary since the power supply and control panel were in two different parts of the building.  Add - $530

                        TOTAL CHANGE ORDER AMOUNT – ADD $13,130


I recommend the board accept CO#1, as presented.
